
Life and Work – January 19, 2025 
 

We accept the following donation to the Memorial Fund: 
* In memory of our parents, Nellie and Bill Bishop and our brother, Keith 
Bishop from Karen Bishop and Beverley Wicks (daughters) 
 
We accept the following donation to the Music Fund: 
* In memory of Harvey Weir from the Guitar Group 
 
We accept the following donation to the Cemetery Fund: 
* In loving memory of husband, Bas Jamieson from Lorna and family 
 
Pub Theology: On Thursday, January 23 at 7 pm at Guv'nor Pub. A time to 
explore questions of faith, spirituality and ethics over a beverage. No question 
is too big or too small. Note that this is a week later than normal, the first 
week of January being a bit of a right off. See you there. 
 
January Wild Light Spiritual Oasis Event: January 26 at 3 pm. We will gather 
at the church for some nature based craft activities to honour this time of 
strengthening light in the midst of winter.   
 
St. James Calendar: 2025 Calendars are available to purchase. If you wish to 
buy one, please contact the office during regular business hours. The cost is 
$20. 
 
Members of the Association of Chartered Professional Accountants of 
Newfoundland and Labrador are once again offering free income tax 
services to senior citizens and low-income residents of the surrounding 
areas. 
 

Members have volunteered their time to be available for consultation and 
assistance in the completion of income tax returns at several public clinics 
located throughout St. John’s and Mount Pearl.  
 

Senior citizens with total personal income of $35,000 or less and other 
individuals with income of $25,000 or less qualify for this free service. The 
program excludes all persons with self-employment or rental income or 
income from foreign sources 
 

For more information or to arrange for an appointment, please call the 
Association of Chartered Professional Accountants of Newfoundland and 
Labrador at 753-3090 ext. 201. Please leave a message and your call will be 
returned within 2 days. 
 

Please note we will start booking appointments Monday, February 3, 
2025. 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


